Meeting of Llanfair Caereinion Town Council
held Thursday 21st May at 1900
by videolink and teleconferencing

Attending by videolink:  Cllrs. W. Williams, U. Griffiths, G. Jones, I. Davies,  A. Dunsford, C. Evans and G. Peate.
Attending by telecon: Cllrs. V. Evans and H. Davies.

Apologies: Cllrs. K. Roberts and C. Stephens.

Cllr. R. Astley joined the meeting at 1926.

Minutes of the EGM held on 7th May had been received by each councillor prior to this evenings meeting.  Cllr. W.  Williams asked if all agreed that they were a true and correct record. Cllr. Davies said that there wasn’t a great amount of detail and the Chair informed her that this was due to the confidentiality involved.  Cllr. G. Jones proposed that the minutes were a true and correct record, seconded by Cllr. A. Dunsford.  All were in favour.

Cllr. W. Williams gave an update on the ongoing proceedings.  He asked should the council appoint a Data Protection Officer but Cllr. I. Davies stated that he had an e-mail which said that it was waived for local councils.
 
Cllr. Wiliams said that Town Council should have Grievance and Appeals Panels and asked permission from the council to contact One Voice Wales for advice in regard to said panels.  All were in favour with the motion being proposed by Cllr. V. Evans and seconded by Cllr. C. Evans.

Nominations were then taken and accepted for both panels with a reserve who could sit on either so that events were not held up.

Meeting concluded at 2033



